MAXSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL

Mr John Poole                                                         Ersthaus, Atherstone Road
Clerk to the Council                                                Over Whitacre, B46 2LP 
Tel 01675 481427                                                   email johnfurnaceend@gmail.com
                                                                                Website www.maxstokeparishcouncil.org.uk
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEETING OF MAXSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON WEDNESDAY 25th May 2022 After the council meeting. IN THE VILLAGE HALL 
1.  PRESENT:   Councillors       P Hoskin                                       Clerk   J Poole                                               
                                                     R Green                                         Public P Burgess
                                            S Parker                                         P Tyacke                                                                                
                                                     M Page                                                     D Hopkins
The meeting was declared open by the Chairman, Cllr P Hoskin at 7.15pm.
2.   APOLOGIES: Cllr L Jones, due to family matters the council acknowledged the apology.
3.    Declaration of Pecuniary and non-Pecuniary Interests, non-declared.  
4.    MINUTES:                                                      

       The minutes of the previous AGM held on the 26th May. 2021 were proposed by  
       Cllr P Hoskin and seconded by Cllr R Green and unanimously resolved that the

       minutes are a true record of the meeting.
5.   Election of Chairman:

      Cllr S Parker proposed Cllr P Hoskin, seconded by Cllr M Page and the council unanimously
      agreed, Cllr P Hoskin who took the chair and signed the declaration of office.

 6.   Election of Vice Chairman:
Cllr R Green proposed Cllr L Jones, seconded by Cllr P Hoskin and the council unanimously agreed.

 7.  Public Participation:

      Mrs P Tyacke commented that planning applications should include parking considerations.
      Although any one can park on the land adjacent to the church wall it is now being used consistently 

      bye residents.   

8.   Appointment of Representatives on outside bodies:

Cllr P Hoskin proposed that Cllr L Jones continues to represent the council on the PRG, Cllr M Page seconded the proposal and the council all agreed, Cllr L Jones had agreed to the appointment.
9.    A.O.B. The Chair presented and read out the annual report for 2021 to 2022.

       No other business was discussed.

The meeting was closed at 7.45pm.

 Signed:                                          Date: 
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